
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wow, what a wonderful fun packed week at Mousehole School. The children have had 
variety of lovely experiences that hopefully will stay with them in years to come! 

Congratulations to our Youth Speaks Team (Otto,Ella and Peter) who took part in the 
district final on Saturday in Tavistock. They competed against 10 other schools from across 
Cornwall and Devon. We were runners up-an amazing achievement and we are all very proud 
of their success! 
 Monday evening at St Johns Hall Lugger children joined over a hundred other children to 
sing beautiful Cornish songs to a large audience at the St Piran Concert. They sang with joy 
and enthusiasm and it was delight to listen to. 
 Tuesday saw Schooner Class and our school band taking part in the St Piran Parade. We 
were blessed with lovely weather. The children danced enthusiastically around the town 
and the band played beautifully throughout as well as in the band stand in Morrab 
Gardens, representing Mousehole School perfectly! 

Yr 4 had a super time at forest skills this week learning knife skills with Mr Ansell to 
whittle sticks. 

The girls football team played against St Erth on Tuesday evening. It was a very close 
match and the girls thought they had scored off the post but it bounced just out of the 
goal line! The final score was 0-0. Well done again to the girls for the great teamwork and 
enthusiasm. 

 Wednesday morning we welcomed the 'Open the book' team  and the children were really 
brave and spoke confidently, delivering an assembly to the whole school on the theme of 
the Creation story. 

On Wednesday afternoon we had fun as a whole school planting trees in the new 
Community Orchard at Paul Cholera field. Fortunately, the rain held off for most of the 
afternoon! A huge thank you to Rev Andrew Yates and the Paul Church community that 
organised both these activities with Mr Ansell and Ms St Pierre. 

World Book Day was a huge success with all the children and teachers dressed up as a 
variety of book characters, they looked fabulous! We welcomed the author and polar 
explorer Dr Huw Lewis Jones in the afternoon. He shared an engaging and exciting 
assembly about bears and poop related to his book “Do Bears Poop 
in the Woods?” There was lots of laughter and many facts learnt. 
A huge thank you to Huw who took the time to share his wonderful 
experiences with us. 

Hope you have a peaceful weekend and enjoy Mothering Sunday and 
we look forward to seeing you at 8.45am on Monday.                                 

Sarah Trow 
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Whole 
School 

attendance: 

97%









House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL: 227
GWYNVER: 173
SENNEN: 76
PRAA SANDS:163

Dinghy Class - Owen - For your super phonic, super reading and 
being a superstar! Well done Owen.

Skiff Class - Luna 

-Sienna

- For being a brilliant friend and wonderful 
member of Skiff class always trying her 
hardest with a smile! 

- For working hard on her handwriting and 
presentation in all her work.

Lugger Class - Esme 

- Bethannie 

- Wow Esme! You have wowed us with your 
super dizzy maths! You are always kind, 
helpful and caring of other. Well done. 

- You really impressed us this week showing 
great empathy and care for your friends. You 
showed excellent sportsmanship.

Schooner Class - Henry 

- Bella 

- William 

- For being kind and supportive to others on 
our Schooner trip to London. 

- For rising to the challenge of Year 6 with 
confidence. 

- For being methodical with his maths and 
leading the St Piran Parade.

Stars of the week 

Marvellous Mouse Of 
The Week 

 
Eli 

Blowing us away with 
how confident you are 

becoming!







  


















Congratulations to Otto,Ella 
and Peter for coming runners 

up in the district Youth Speaks 
Competition at the weekend-an 

amazing achievement!

Fantastic non chronological report 
writing happening in Lugger Class 

this week with Caleb and Iona 
achieving well deserved 

Headteacher awards.

The children represented the 
school beautifully at the St 

Pirans Concert and St Pirans 
Parade- singing, dancing and 
playing in the band! They all 
had a wonderful time and 

joined in with great 
enthusiasm!

🙂

🙂


























Well done girls for your 0-0 
draw with St Erth this week-

Great team work and 
enthusiasm-keep it up!

The children help plant fruit 
trees at Paul Garden with the 

local community-they had great 
fun despite the weather!

The Open The Book Team 
worked with Dinghy Class and 
produced a lovely assembly 

about The Creation-well done 
to you all for your participation 

and confidence.

Year 4 had a great time learning 
how to whittle sticks in forest 

schools this week.











DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Spring Term: 
Wed 27th March Tempest Group Photos-changed 
date  
Tue 12th March Athletics 
Wed 13th March-Yr 6 Swimming Gala 
Fri 15th March Comic Relief Red Nose Day 
Tues 19th-Wed 20th March Lugger Camp 
Fri 22nd March Skiff  Parent/Grandparent Lunch 
Tues 26th March Songfest 
Thurs 28th March Last day of clubs 
Last Day of Term- Thurs 28th March- Easter Egg 
Raffle 
2023-2024 INSET Days: 
Wednesday 24th July 2024 

We welcomed the author 
and polar explorer Dr Huw 
Lewis Jones who shared a 

wonderfully engaging 
assembly about his book 

“Do Bears Poop in the 
Woods?” He was impressed 

with the amount of the 
knowledge the children had 
about bears and poop! The 

children pipped the teachers 
to the post in the final quiz!!

We had a wonderful turn out for 
World Book Day-it was lovely 
to see the range and joy the 

children displayed taking part.

🙂










